
Public Notice – Change to Income Reporting 
The Housing Choice Voucher Program (HCVP) is making a change to its Administrative Plan to reflect a 
change in how participant family income will be reported. The income reporting policy change will be 
placed in Chapter 11, Section II, Subsection C. 
 
The public is invited to review this policy addition to the Administrative Plan and make written comments 
from August 14th, 2023 at 8:00 AM until August 22nd, 2023 at 5:00 PM.  Copies of the change to the 
Administration Plan can be viewed in the lobby at 3701 Ayers, Corpus Christi, TX 78415 or at 
www.hacc.org. Written comments will be received at Main Office or email to anton.shaw@hacc.org.  
 
The CCHAA Board of Commissioners will vote on the adoption of this revision to the Administration Plan 
on August 23, 2023, at the open regular Board meeting starting at 12:30 PM. The change in policy is as 
follows: 
 
“Required reporting  
The Corpus Christi Housing Authority is changing its income reporting requirements. Effective October 
1st of 2023, participant family income increases will not be required to be reported at the time of the 
change. Instead, participant families will be required to report the income increase at the time of their 
annual subsidy re-examination. Income decreases can still be reported at time of occurrence and will be 
processed to be effective the following month after the change is reported.” 
 


